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As a parent of two virtual charter students, I believe every child deserves equal 

access to education funding, regardless of their school type. HB 2583 ensures 

students like mine get the resources they need to succeed—just like their peers in 

traditional public schools. My kids have flourished in this type of learning setting and I 

want to continue to see them be successful. Please support this bill so my kids are 

not left out of this crucial funding access.  


